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Emergency Orders 28 

 
This is the Alaska Department of Fish & Game in King Salmon with an announcement for permit holders in 
the Naknek-Kvichak District. The time is 6:00 p.m. and the date is Sunday, July 2, 2023.  

Subsistence nets indicated good escapement into the Naknek River early this morning. These fish have not 
yet been counted by the tower. There are reports of a large volume of fish at the mouth of the Naknek River 
towards the end of the last fishing period.  

The Naknek-Kvichak District will open to set and drift gillnet gear for an 18.5-hour period from 12:00 
midnight until 6:30 p.m. Monday, July 3. 

Naknek-Kvichak District fishermen should stand by at 3:00 p.m. Monday, July 3 for the next possible 
announcement. 

This has been the Alaska Dept. of Fish & Game in King Salmon. 

Connected EO’s: 2F-T-28-23 


